From: Gordon Watkins

To: Deardoff, Am:
Subject: Re: Buffalo River Watershed Alliance Comments on Permit 5264-W
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:41:02 PM

Thanks for the confirmation.
Gordon

> On Apr 5, 2017, at 4:08 PM, Deardoff, Amy <DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

>

> While you should have received an automated response, | wanted to assure you that we did receive
your email along with both attachments. Tomorrow's files have already been moved to the web, but
yours will be moved tomorrow and should appear online on Friday.

>

> Thank you,

>

> Amy Deardoff

> P: 501-682-0650

> F: 501-682-0880

> e Original Message-----

> From: Gordon Watkins [mailto:gwatkins@ritternet.com]

> Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:39 PM

> To: Water Draft Permit Comment

> Cc: Buffalo River

> Subject: Buffalo River Watershed Alliance Comments on Permit 5264-W
>

> Attached please find 2 (two) documents submitted by Buffalo River Watershed Alliance as public
comments on Permit 5264-W AFIN 51-00164, C & H Hog Farms Regulation 5 No-dischage draft permit.
>

> Please confirm receipt of the following pdf documents:

>

> 1) BRWA Comments

> 2) Appendices to BRWA comments

>

> Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this draft permit.

>

> Sincerely,

> Gordon Watkins

> President, Buffalo River Watershed Alliance

>

>
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